From: Participate

To: Suzanne Frick; Morgan Landers
Subject: FW: Public comment for P&Z meeting 11/29 Item 3
Date: Monday, November 28, 2022 1:01:12 PM

LISA ENOURATO | CITY OF KETCHUM

Public Affairs & Administrative Services Manager
P.O. Box 2315 | 191 Fifth St. W. | Ketchum, ID 83340
0:208.726.7803 | f: 208.726.7812
lenourato@ketchumidaho.org | www.ketchumidaho.org

From: Yahoo! <boylehp@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 11:08 AM

To: Participate <participate@ketchumidaho.org>
Subject: Public comment for P&Z meeting 11/29 Item 3

Commissioners,

Please carefully examine the transformer placement issue raised by the staff. The staff is 100% correct that if you
let the developer proceed with the transformer placement it will become a precedent. Please do not set that
precedent.

Thank you,

Perry Boyle
Ketchum
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